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Stephen Abell takes up PCC Directorship

Stephen Abell has today started as Director of the Press Complaints Commission. He assumes 
responsibility for the day-to-day running of the Secretariat, succeeding Tim Toulmin who announced 
he was standing down from the role earlier in the year. Stephen was previously Deputy Director.

To read the press release announcing the appointment, please click here.

For a biography of Stephen, please click here.

ENDS

For more information, please contact Jonathan Collett on 020 78310022 or 07740 896 805 
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